Docket No. 99900081/84-02

Exxon Nuclear Company

ATTN: Mr. C. W. Volmer
2955 George Washington Way
Richland, Washington 99352

Gentlemen:

This is to confirm the telephone conversation on September 4, 1984, by
Mr. P. Sears of this office with Mr. D. Perry of your staff, concerning the
inspection at the Richland, Washington plant on September 10-14, 1984.

The inspection will relate to implementation of your QA program.
Your cooperation concerning this matter will be appreciated.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:
GARY G. ZECH

Gary G. Zech, Chief

Vendor Program Branch

Division of (uality Assurance, Safeguards,
and Inspection Programs

cc: Mr. D. Perry
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